Donation at annual meeting e to buy mammography unit

A \$60,000 donation presented at outgoing chair who has completed the Milton District Hospital Board's 32nd annual meeting has made possible the purchase of a mammography unit for the hospital.

The money was raised by the iasm and dedication" to the hospital. hospital auxiliary and brought the The traditional staff recognition total donated by the group for this drew special attention to Dr. Ivan specific purchase to more than the \$100,000 actual cost. A round of applause from the capacity crowd at the recent meeting was the reaction to the announcement made by Betty Nisbet, president of the Milton District Hospital Auxiliary. A meeting which served to recognize long-term service of hospital staff also covered some more serious matters.

Budworth noted the future of all Chudleigh. Norm Flemington, hospitals will not be an easy one but owner of Sherman Sand and Gravel she said, "I am confident the people directing the course of Milton District Hospital will ensure continued success as a major provider of health care in our community."

She recognized the dedication of her fellow board members and cited new members Sheldon Wolfson, elected in 1991; Dickie Deumer, auxiliary representative and Drs. Ken Bradley and Lynne Robinson for their contributions.

The organizers of the third annual Wellness Fair were praised by the

six years service with the board. Her complements were passed onto the auxiliary and hospital Foundation members for their "tireless enthus-

Hunter. For his 25 years service he received a pin and an engraved silver tray. A total of 46 people were eligible for long service awards for five, 10, 15, 20 and 25 years. Margot Johnson and Margaret Sime were given their pins plus special gifts for their 20 years of service.

Elected to their second three-year terms at the annual general meeting In her report, board chair Carole were Vera Delacourt and Carol and Bill Choma, Chief Financial Officer of Milton Hydro were elected to their first terms.

Members of the executive of the Hospital Board for 1992-1993 are: Chuck Copeland, chair; Peter Mc-Cuaig, vice-chair; and Matt Jaecklein, treasurer.

Ammendments to the Corporation's bylaws included a new bylaw which requires nominations for positions on the Board of directors be submitted at least 30 days before the annual meeting.



Photo by GRAHAM PAINE

Video stars

The local Kinsmen Club members are stars in the eyes of Milton Public Library's audio-visual technician Sylvia Fallis. The club recently donated funds for the purchase of videos and a projector. Handing over the cheque are from left Kinsmen Colin Best and Michael Ellis (Senator) and on the receiving end are Ms Fallis and Leslie Fitch, the library's deputy chief librarian.



GEORGETOWN CINEMAS

235 GUELPH STREET - 873-1999

BATMAN RETURNS Evenings at 7:00 & 9:15 PM Sat. & Sun. Matinee at 2 p.m. PG

PRELUDE TO A KISS

Evenings at 7:00 & 9:15 PM Sat. & Sun. Matinee at 2 p.m. PG

A LEAGUE OF THEIR OWN

Evenings at 7:00 & 9:15 PM Sat, & Sun. Matinee at 2 p.m.

Mohawk Inn PRIME RIB SPECIAL

LIMITED TIME ONLY!!

INCLUDES: Carrots & Celery with Cheese Dip Soup Du Jour (or) House Salad Vegetable & Potato Warm Rolls & Butter OFFER GOOD

SUNDAY TO THURSDAY 4:00 - 10:00 P.M. "ONLY" With presentation of this ad to your server upon arrivat! (One Ad for whole party)

We recommend reservations (416)854-2277Kids Menu *3** - *3** Note: "Offer Expires This Thursday July 16th/92"

DANCE

MUSIC FRO

